
 

 

 
 

 

9th September 2016 

T: 01277 213945 

F: 01277 230046 

www.huttonallsaints.co.uk 

admin@huttonallsaints.essex.sch.uk 

September 

9th PTA School Uniform 
Shop 3:00 p.m. 

12th Group 2 children 
starting Apple class 

Bikeability year 6 

13th Bikeability year 6 

14th  Bikeability year 6 

15th  Bikeability year 6 

19th  Group 3 children 
starting Apple class 

21st PGL meeting for 
years 4 & 5 8:45a.m. 

22nd Junior Support Even-
ing 7:00 p.m. 

23rd French trip meeting 
for years 6 parents at 8:45 
a.m.  

26th  All Apple class in 
fulltime.  

28th  Individual and family 
photos 

29th Shenfield School 
Open Evening 5ñ8 p.m. 

30th  Welcome Picnicñ
PTA 

Our value this term:  

 Generosity  

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                      

Welcome back everybody and a warm welcome to our new parents, children  and the 

new staff who have joined Hutton All Saintsõ this term.  It has been a busy start to 

the term as always, but it is lovely to see the children and staff refreshed and ready 

for an exciting year ahead.  

We have had further developments to our school over the summer holidays.  New car-

pet has  been fitted in the corridors and Pear class toilets have been refurbished, 

which all the children use at break time and lunch time.  

I look forward to the exciting new year ahead and working with you all.  

Miss J Miller  

Attendance  
Best week ending 

21.07.16: Willow 
(now Sycamore)  

 

Our ôThoughts 
and Prayersõ are 
with the Woolley 
family who have 

lost someone 
dear. May they 
have strength 

during this  

difficult time. 

Reminders 

When collecting your child after 
school, please wait in the desig-
nated waiting areas.  To avoid 
injuries, younger siblings must 

wait with their parents and chil-
dren must not run around the 
gardens or go on our outdoor 

play structures 

Clubs 

On Tuesday we sent out the Autumn term club time-

table.  Please make sure we have responses by 

Tuesday next week (13th).  We then allocate places 

to each of the clubs, depending on these choices.  

Places will be allocated on the Friday via a slip from 

the club leader; please note that all children are 

guaranteed a place for basketball and football clubs, 

which are run by outside agency. If your child has 

not been given a response for a particular club, they 

have unfortunately not been given a place.  

 

Clubs will start the week commencing 19 th  Septem-

ber, with the exception of Basketball and Football 

which will start next week.  

URGENTñDINNER MONEY  

There are a number of unpaid dinner monies that were due by the 6th September.  We 

have put the payment back on Gateway until Monday 12th September.  If unpaid after 

this date, cash will need to be paid to the school office.  The second payment for this 

half term will be available to pay from  Monday 26th September.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

CAN YOU HELP?  

Priority 1 on our school development plan is: to further develop the topic based 

curriculum and include opportunities for children to reflect on the schoolõs Chris-

tian Values.   

We would really like to provide more opportunities for the children to understand different roles 

in the community and the importance of all jobs and careers. Therefore, we are asking if any parents/carers/

members of the community would visit us during an assembly to tell the children about their job, whatever it 

may be!  We just need 10 minutes of your time to tell us: what your job entails, the skills you need, what you 

enjoy, career path to your job, any other information you feel is relevant. We want our children to understand 

and appreciate all roles people have and how they help us.  

Our assembly times are 10:30/10:45 ð however, if you are not available during this time we can arrange an early 

morning/late afternoon slot instead.  

We really hope we will have lots of volunteers so the children experience many visitors 

(they love listening to adults other than their teachers - all of the time!).  

To volunteer PLEASE speak to Miss Miller, the office or any of the teachers.  

Pokémon Go: a parent's guide  

Tips and advice for keeping children safe on Pokémon Go.   

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing -abuse/keeping -children -safe/online -safety/pokemon -

go-parents -guide/   

 

 

 

One of the schoolõs priorities is to improve our writing 
and increase the opportunities the children have to 
write for various purposes.   

So get writing children!  

¶ The theme this time is ôTHE OLYMPICSõ. 

          Did you watch any of the Olympics over the           

  summer holidays? How did it make you feel? 

          Who inspired you? What did you learn? It will  

 great to have some photos too! 

¶ Remember all the skills you learn in school 

¶ All work needs to be given to me by Friday  

 16th September.          

I look forward to reading your fan-
tastic work.  

DAILY MILE  

We are trying to im-

prove our fitness in 

school and therefore 

the children will be 

walking or running 

around the field for 

15 minutes a day.   

Every child will be trying to better their own 

stamina and will not be competing against their 

piers but concentrating on their own fitness!  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/pokemon-go-parents-guide/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/pokemon-go-parents-guide/

